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Hello Kuzzins, 

Wow, October flew by and November is here.  
Loving the cooler weather.  October was a 
wonderful, fun month for the Kuzzins. Below is a 
recap of the month! 

We were excited to welcome Mike and D’ Bramlett 
to our family! We know he will be a great caller for 
the club. If you have not met Mike and D’ please 
reach out, they are very friendly and are happy to 
chat.  

Kudos and thanks go out to Liz and Keith Thomas 
for officiating the quarterly meeting in our 
absence.  

Dancing Queens enjoyed the fellowship and food at 
Chocolate Angel.  

We had a great fish fry at the Williams house.  Bob 
sure knows how to catch and cook the fish.  It was 
delicious!  Thank you so much for hosting us.  

Round Up was the grand finale from the pre-
roundup dances and it was great.  We had a big 
group for dinner on Saturday night at Olive Garden.  

It was yummy.  We had 17 members plus 5 
students there to represent the Kuzzins.  The 
students did very good dancing.  According to the 
phone health app we danced over 5 miles on 
Saturday.  Fun exercise. 

The Supper Club had a great turn out and was a lot 
of fun.  Thank you Patricks for a fantastic job 
getting us together.   

All of these activities plus visits to Big Tex (State 
Fair) were made by many Kuzzins.  Wow, no 
wonder we are tired!  

Lessons are going great!! We have a great group of 
students catching on fast.  The mock dance was a 
success and a lot of fun.  Graduation will be 
December 10th.  Thanks, LaChances for a Job Well 
Done!!! 

November is going to be busy too.  Hold on to your 
hats.  Club visitations are on the calendar.  Hope to 
see you dancing with us to capture some banners! 

God’s Blessings, 
Jerry and Terri 

  
 

11/15 – Joey Duhamel 
12/20 – Charlie Robertson and KO Jeanes 
1/17/20 –Bill Hinckley 

2/7/20 – Bobby Willis 
2/29/20 – Darryl Lipscomb 
 

 
  



 
November 

1st Fred Lanier 17th Paul Bellows 
8th Janet Borg 18th Gene Newman 
8th Terri Johnson 19th Jerry Galloway 
10th Jodie Baldwin 20th Kamie Porro 
11th Cindy Ward 24th Ray Owens 
13th Palmer Dauphin 25th Sheila Williams 
14th Helena Isbell 26th Wyn El Dodson 
16th Sarah Hasley 
 

 
 
 

November 

4th John & Jane Miller 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Harvest Dance 
November 1, 2019  NEW Club Caller Mike Bramlett” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Mike & Joanne Patrick (Chair)  Ray & Laurie Owens 
Chris & Kimberly Brow 
Jesse & Carol Hooks 

Plus Workshop at 7:30 
  

Salute to Our Veterans 

November 15, 2019  Guest Caller Joey Duhamel 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host & Hostess 
Marian & Duane Kaiser (Chair) Carol & Jesse Hooks 
Howard & Glenda Hess Honey Pot 
Sarah Hasley Kimberly & Chris Brow 

Mainstream Workshop at 7:30 

 

  



Thank you, thank you, thank you to all our angels for your help at our 
lessons. We had our “Fun Dance” and I believe it was a success.  All in 
attendance had a good time.  Again, thank you. 

  

       Plus 4s 10/30/2019 

 

Upcoming Visitations: 
November 8th – Cliff Dwellers Anniversary: Vernon Jones.  --  Go for 

their Banner  
November 16th – Rebel Rouser  --  Get our Banner back and capture 

theirs 
November 22nd – Swinging Stars Double Deal Dance.  --  Get our Banner 

back and capture theirs 
 

  

Captured Banners 
Log Cabin 
Diamond Jubileers 

Banners Out 
Rebel Rousers 
Swinging Stars 
 

  

Maurice & Doris Cockrell -- David Worden - Glen & Wyn El Dodson - 
Mildred Rounds - Kamie Porro - Ken & Betty Hoffman - Brady Cox 

 
Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 

Stone Steppers 10/11/2019 



We all had a good time with good food at the “Fish Fry.”  Thank you Bob and Sheila for your hospitality! 

       

     
 

Next luncheon of the Dancing Queens is on November 8 at 11:30. See you at . . . . . 
 
The Main Street Cafe 
627 Main Street 
Garand, TX 
214-703-0210 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                         

The announcement of our “I” choice is 
Imminent. I’m awaiting word back from the 
manager of the chosen restaurant and will 

send an email when it is confirmed. 
Meanwhile, mark your calendars.  

 
Sunday, November 24, 6:00 pm 

 
 

To reserve your place call  
or email (joanne@thepatricks.name) 

 

“ABC” Supper Club “I” 

Houlihans Houlihans 



 
 

KISSIN’ KUZZINS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Saturday, December 7th 

6:30 – 10:00 pm 

Branding Iron at Firewheel Golf Park 
1535 E Brand Road, Garland 

 
$20.00 per person/$40.OO per couple 

Includes a wonderful beef and chicken fajita buffet  
with all the trimmings; dessert, coffee, tea, and water. 

 
CASH BAR 

 
Bring one $10.00 gift per couple/single to exchange/steal 

 
Come join us for a night of Friendship, Fellowship, and FUN 

 
RSVP to Chris & Kimberly Brow by November 22nd. 

Kbrow2@tx.rr.com or 214-236-1294 

Make checks payable to Kissin Kuzzins and give to  
Jerry & Alice Galloway by November 22nd. 

 
 

Our Club has donated to The Network of Community Ministries  
for many years and we will be collecting toys at our Christmas Party.   

If you would like to donate please bring an unwrapped toy. 
 


